
 

Dear Parents  

 

What a year! As we come to the close of this term can I say a huge thank you for all your amazing 

support during the COVID pandemic. The school has had to implement so many changes and you 

have adapted and implemented them with such good grace .Our partnership with home has helped 

us keep your children safe and as we draw to the last few days can I say how much I have 

appreciated your help and support in the most challenging of years. Here’s to a happier and 

brighter 2021 

 

RECEPTION INTAKE – SEPTEMBER 2021 

If you have a child who was born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017, please 

make sure that you have submitted your application online to Peterborough City Council by 

midnight on 15th January 2021 for admission for September 2021.  Results will be available on 

16th April 2021.   

 

A FOND FAREWELL 

We are saying a fond farewell to Mrs. Ould in year 3 at the end of this term 

as she is moving to teach at Middleton Primary school. We thank her for her 

hard work and commitment to the children over the last few years at All Saints’ 

and wish her all the best for the future. As a consequence Mr. Davies will be 

teaching in year 3 on Thursdays and Fridays and to ensure a smooth transition Mr. Davies will be 

spending the whole of this week in 3SO to familiarise himself with his new timetable and to get to 

know the children and their routines 

 

LATEST GUIDANCE FROM THE GOVERNMENT – ISOLATION PERIOD CHANGE 

On Friday afternoon, we were informed by the government that the period for self isolation is being 

reduced from 14 days to 10 days.  On Monday 14 December, the change to the isolation period for 

contacts will apply to all those who are currently self-isolating including those who commenced self-

isolation before Monday. The Director for Education has stated that given that schools only had 

information late on Friday, he would therefore advise parents that schools will be taking returning 

pupils from Tuesday. We therefore look forward to seeing children in year 6 and Year 2, who were self 

isolating, to return to school on Tuesday for face to face teaching. 

IMPORTANT DATE: 

   End of term    THURSDAY 17th December 2020 

 

AND FINALLY…... Enjoy the holidays and may I wish you peace and joy this Christmas time. 

See you all back on Tuesday 5th January 2021 

All Saints’ Primary School 
Monday 14th December 2020 

office@allsaints.peterborough.sch.uk 
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